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Thank you to the families who were able to
join us for our Meet the Staff evening!

We appreciated you finding the time to join
us, as we know how busy life is.

We hope that you enjoyed the
presentations by Mr. Jonathan Tang and
Ms. Megan Zeni, as they shared important
concepts about play and technology and
encouraged us to look at our own habits

and how we might be over and under
protecting our children.

Once we receive links for the presentations, we will share them with you.  
Keep an eye out in a future newsletter!

We would love to know what you thought
about the evening and the presentations!  
Use the QR code or link to share your

feedback.  It will help us to plan 
meaningful future events. 

FEEDBACK

MS. ZENI

https://forms.office.com/r/DuT6rrw079

